
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: JBR/GHR 
 
 
30 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Trip – Your Future Careers Event 
 
We are taking all of Year 10 to a Careers event - Your Future Careers Fair - on Thursday 7th 
March 2024 at Doncaster Racecourse. This event is for young people aged 14-24 to inspire, 
enthuse and motivate them to think about prospective careers, the employment options 
available to them, and to make the most of their remaining time in education.  
 
The ‘Your Future Careers Fair’ is run by Doncaster Chamber and is a government funded 
national project. The aim of this event is to provide your child with vital information on 
discovering and solidifying their future career path. The Your Future Careers Fair will be 
attended by local businesses, colleges, apprenticeship organisations, and universities. 
 
The event is free of charge and gives a valuable opportunity for your child to gather 
information about their future choices. 
 
Please note that photographs may be taken at this event to be used by Doncaster Chamber 
in press releases or reports about the Your Future Careers Fair. If you would prefer that your 
child is not included on these pictures, please make your child aware as Doncaster Chamber 
will ask this question when they register on the day. 
 
Please complete the consent form on this link  https://forms.office.com/e/Swsxg9QmnQ by 
23rd February to ensure your child is able to attend this event. Students will not be able to 
attend this trip if this form is not completed. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your full support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Brooke 
Subject Lead - Careers 

https://forms.office.com/e/Swsxg9QmnQ

